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MEMBERS OF THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION: 

 
The regular meeting of the City Planning Commission will be held on Tuesday, July 16, 2013 

at 1:00 pm in Room 500, Municipal Building, 626 State Street. 

 

1. Roll Call  

 

2. Approval of the June 18, 2013 regular meeting minutes of the City Planning 

Commission as received. 

 

3. The Commission will review a Waterfront Conditional Use proposal by Judith Farrar 

for the construction of an addition to her house at 359 Short Street.  The project was 

reviewed by the Design Review Committee on July 3, 2013. 

 

4. The Commission will review a minor subdivision request by HANDS.  They would 

like to divide the lot known as 2686 Peach Street into two parcels.  One parcel will 

be a 38,335 sq. ft. irregular lot.  The second parcel will be a 10,682 sq. ft. irregular 

lot.  The property is zoned RLB. 

  

5. Adjourn  
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